
Lower GWP Award

The award promotes innovative design and practice by 
recognizing people who have implemented innovative 
technological concepts applied in developing countries 
to minimize global warming potential (GWP) through 
refrigeration and air-conditioning management.

Submissions are now being accepted for the 2024 awards. 
Apply at https://www.ashrae.org/LowerGWP

Deadline for submission is 15 August. 
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